From: jim@chicago47.org [jim@chicago47.org]
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 10:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: ameya@chicago47.org
Subject: Disclosure
Good Morning Steve,
 

Wanted to let you know that Chicago Fair Trade (637 S. Dearborn) came to meet with Ald. Pawar this morning.  They gave him 1 fair trade mug and a 16oz bag of fair trade coffee approximate value of both is $20.  We’re adding the cup to our store of coffee cups in the office used by volunteers and staff and the coffee will be consumed by volunteers and staff working in the office.  

 

Let me know if we need to make any other disclosures regarding this.  Thanks.


Take Care,

 

Jim

 

Jim Poole
Community Specialist & Legislative Liaison
Office of Alderman Ameya Pawar – Ward 47
